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The Norfolk Schools’ Energy Fair is a free, two-day event for schools who have 
taken part in the Energy Busters and e-Futures programmes, to celebrate and reward 
the outstanding energy savings achieved so far and offer encouragement and advice 
on how to sustain these savings into the future. The event will be a unique 
opportunity for pupils and staff to: 
 

• Share good energy saving ideas and practices 
• Explore the latest energy learning resources and carbon reduction initiatives 
• Quiz experts about the energy efficiency of their school building 
• Find out about available funding opportunities  

 
What can schools expect? 
There will be a mix of short presentations given by students and guest speakers, a 
range of hands-on activities, as well as resources and displays from several energy-
saving organisations and projects.  
 
Who can attend the Fair and when? 
All schools who have taken part in either of the NCC/NT energy education 
programmes can attend - one teacher, two pupils (four pupils for secondary schools) 
plus one other school representative (another pupil, site manager, or governor).  

What Energy Fair competitions are taking place? 
Art & design and film competitions are being run in preparation for the Fair, for both 
primary and secondary pupils, with prizes such as film-making workshops and 
outdoor activity days on offer. The deadline for competition entries is Friday 16 
March 2012.  

Schools can also nominate an Energy Champion – a pupil, member of staff, or 
governor who has demonstrated outstanding commitment to energy saving in school 
– who may receive a prize at the Energy Fair. Deadline for nominations is end of 
April 2012.  

 



Competition guidelines and Energy Champion nomination forms can be obtained 
from the Energy Fair Co-ordinator. 

How do schools book tickets? 
As only a limited number of schools can be accommodated at the venue on each 
day, tickets must be booked in advance. Priority will be given on a “first-come-first-
served” basis and to those schools who participate in one of the competitions. 
Unfortunately, schools arriving on the day, without booking tickets, are unlikely to be 
allowed access. 

To book tickets, please email the following details to the Energy Fair Coordinator as 
soon as possible: 

Date of Fair (25 or 26 June), school name, lead contact details and title of 
competition (if any) to be entered. 

The Energy Fair Coordinator 

emily.chittenden@nationaltrust.org.uk 

Emily Chittenden 
National Trust Energy Outreach Officer  
Woodside Centre 
Witard Road 
Norwich 
NR7 9XD 


